
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/13/2013 5:23:18 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Yura, Jane (JKY1 @pge.com) (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JKY 1) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: One Class Out 

Well just good to know now. This makes sense and I believe the outreach to PHMSA was 
something that Jane had anticipated. We will let you know what we do, and when. 

Thanks 

Laura 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2013 5:21 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: one class out 

Yes.... Right now. 

We talked to PHMSA and they advised us to have you ask them directly. Sorry it's taken so 
long and now we are going to tell you to go to PHMSA - I realize that this is really 
inconvenient and delayed things for you. PHMSA gave us a person to contact on this, but 
without contact information... Mike was just chasing it down and I was going to forward as 
soon as 1 got it from him. You can follow-up with Mike directly as well.... 

Sorry about that.... 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

SB GT&S 0269238 

mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov


Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.Qov 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2013 5:18 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: one class out 

Meant to ask, any estimate on when we might hear something back on this? 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pQe.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0269239 
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